Hill on Thursday, July 23rd. You can take the 9.30 a.m. ferry from Circular Quay to Valentia Street, or the 9.44 a.m. ferry from Long Nose Point. Mrs. Doreen Saunders will meet the ferry. A return ferry leaves at 12 noon and another goes at 1 p.m.

SUGGESTIONS WANTED !

If you would like to suggest any issues for the Society to consider during the coming year, please add your comments to your membership renewal form.

* *

Vol. 2, No. 1

THE GLEBE SOCIETY NEWS BULLETIN

July 1970

EXCELLENT NEWS ABOUT OUR PLAN

The Glebe Ward Aldermen arranged for three members of th Glebe Society's Management Committee to meet the Leichhardt Council Town Planner on July 8th to discuss the Society's proposals for a master plan for Glebe. The Town Planner ind icated his agreement in principle to the plan and suggested that it should be put to the Council officially. If the Council approved it, the plan would be sent to the State Planning Authority whose support is necessary before the Council can do anything to implement the plan.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL ... MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL ...

It is time to renew your membership to the Glebe Society Our financial year ended on June 30th. Our strength lies in the number of financial members, so please fill in the form included with this bulletin and send it in to the Hon. Secretary, The Glebe Society, Box 379, P.O. Broadway.

We have about 250 members at the moment and an encouragilist of achievements for the past year :-

** Clarifying the proposals for the North-Western Expresswa - it will go under Glebe by a tunnel, says the Minister for Highways, Mr. Morton.

- ** Helping the residents of Arcadia Road to persuade the Harold Park Trotting Club from putting a walkway across from its offices to Arcadia Road.
- ** Carrying out a complete photographic survey of the Bishopthorpe Estate.
- ** Influencing the Leichhardt Council to upgrade the flat-code for Glebe.
- ** Drawing up a Master Plan for Glebe.
- ** Holding a variety of enjoyable social functions.

In order to continue these activities, we rely on your support; so please renew your membership now ! If you have already renewed your membership, please give the enclosed form to a friend.

BIRTHDAY PARTY

Many of the 80 guests at the Society's First Birthday Party arrived in costumes which the original inhabitants of their houses would have worn. Because Glebe in the old days contained both grand mansions and humble dwellings, the costumes were very varied. There were working men in woollen caps and overalls, hobnobbing with grand ladies in fur capes and bonnets. The party, held at the home of our President, Dr. Smith and Mrs. Smith, was a great success. Guests wandered out into the garden to admire the Bernard Sahl ceramic fountain, and enjoyed the delightful meal provided by Don Monk and Ian Harris, two of our members.

HISTORY WALK

The History walk around Glebe on Saturday June 20th, organised by the convenor of the History Sub-committee Max Solling, was enjoyed by about 40 people. It ended at Camden College, where Mrs. Barnes kindly provided afternoon tea. The proceeds from the walk, amounting to \$12.00, will go into the general funds.

COMING EVENTS

Planning Sub-committee

A film of Glebe, made by one of our members, Laurie W. will be shown at the next meeting, 7.30 p.m. on Sunda; July 19th at 140 Hereford Strest.

Social Sub-committee

The next meeting will be at 7.30 p.m. on Monday July at the home of the Forknalls, 21 Ferry Road. Plans we be worked out for the September ferry trip and the Oct wine-tasting venture.

History Sub-committee

The next meeting will be at 7.30 p.m. on Sunday July : at the home of the McIntyres, 28 Ferry Road.

ANNUAL CENERAL MEETING

The Society's Annual General Meeting for 1970 will be on Thursday August 27th at 8 p.m. at Glebe Town Hall. Ple note this date and make every effort to be there.

Nominations are called for (with seconders) for the following positions on the Management Committee:

President
Vice-Presidents (Senior and Junior)
Hon. Secretary

Hon. Treasurer

Four ordinary members

Please send nominations to the Hon. Secretary, the Glebe Society, Box 379, P.O. Broadway.

HUNTERS HILL WALK

Members of the Society are invited by the University o Sydney Women's Group to join them for a walk around Hunter